Blake, Eugene )

From: Karen Joyal <kjoyal4@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2017 11:15 AM
To: Blake, Eugene
Subject: Auburn Street Closure Request for Halloween G\ \y \\ 1
e é\qkﬁ—
Hello Gene,

| want to thank you for past years of honoring my request to close Auburn Street for Halloween. | am once
again respectfully requesting the closure of Auburn Street (from Franklin Street to the roundabout) for
Halloween. Last year we saw over 1,700 young Trick-or-Treaters in a three hour time frame. I am making this
request because it is dangerous to have automobile traffic on Auburn Street with so many young children Trick-or-
Treating.

As always, thank you in advance for your consideration. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me
via email or my cell phone number is 545-5086.

Sincerely,
Karen Joyal

31 Auburn Street
Concord, NH 03301



